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2nd March 2022 

To our Valued Customers: 

 

Re: Fuel Levy Rate Increase 

In the light of recent hikes in fuel prices and tight margins in our industry we have had 

to review our fuel levy. We try and ride the highs and lows as much as possible, so that 

we are not constantly changing this rate. However, we have been absorbing the 

increased costs now for a while and we have no option now other to increase our fuel 

levy to help cover the massively increasing cost of fuel that we are incurring. 

We absorb increases as much as possible, in the hope that the prices will reduce but at 

the moment it appears that they are only heading up. This rate still remains less than 

most of our competitors. We will continue to monitor the situation, and hope that our 

next move will be down rather than up, however this will be determined by world 

factors of which we have no control. 

We have reviewed the fuel levy: 

• From 1st April 2022 it will change to 14% 
 

Please feel free to discuss these changes with either our Sales Manager, Geoff Copeland 

on 0417877858 or myself on the contact number below.   

As always, we appreciate your business and we look forward to our continuing 

relationship.  

 

Regards, 

 

James Lochert 

Transport Operations Director 

Email:   jamesl@sprintfreight.com.au 

Mobile: 0419216477 


